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March 26, 2015 

     

 

Mark Potter 

427 County Rd C West 

Roseville MN 55113 

 

VIA EMAIL:  mcpotter@cbburnet.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1656 Craig Place 

 

Dear Mr. Potter: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

April 7, 2015 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  The inspector is to find out if there is a paper 

copy of the building permit for any work being done on the electrical panel.  Today, I got a 

response from Supervisor Neis and he indicated that he and Inspector Huseby looked through the 

paper file and did not find any building permits regarding the basement remodel. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 
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